
SEPTEMBER, 2019 Sir James Dunn Academy               

Message from the Admin. Team 

 Welcome back to SJDA.  Our new SRC Co-Presidents 

are Simon Clarke & Brooke Reid.  Our Grad Class        

Co-Presidents for Class of 2020 are Gwen Pearson &   

Elias Eldridge.   

 Welcome to our new staff member Jennifer MacDonald 

who will be the new Resource Teacher.  If you have any 

questions or  concerns please call the school to contact  

Mrs. MacDonald.  You can also email  at  

Jenn.MacDonald @nbed.nb.ca  

 Soccer & Cross-Country will be beginning ASAP—

contact Mike Head for soccer and Michelle Feeney for 

Cross-Country.  Practices for Cross-Country will begin 

the first week of school. 

 Our PSSC is looking for new members—all parents are 

welcome to attend.  Please call the school for more       

details. 

 Our annual Open House will be on Thursday, September 

5h beginning at 6:00 PM.  Please come & meet our  

Teachers & tour the school. 

 Our Grade 12’s will be going to Deer Island to work on 

leadership skills leaving on September 19th at 4:20 PM.  

Permission slip & supply list is enclosed in their student 

packages. 

 Picture Day is on Wednesday, October 10th with Harvey 

Studios.  

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 Open House on September 

5th from 6:00—7:00  PM.  All 

welcome to tour the school & 

meet the Teachers 

 Café will begin on Monday, 

September 9th at middle & 

high school breaks 

 Cafeteria will begin on      

Tuesday, September 10h for 

lunches.  Lunches will be 

available every Tuesday, 

Wednesday & Thursday.  Cost 

is $5 for meal, cookie & milk 

 Grad Luncheon at 12:05 on 

Friday, September 13th in 

Room 207 

 Grad Parent Meeting on  

Tuesday, September 17th at 

7:00 PM in Room 203 to     

discuss upcoming graduation 

events & fundraisers 

 Grade 12 Leadership Trip to 

Deer Island leaving at 4:00 on 

Thursday, September 19h  & 

arriving back on Friday,        

September 20th at 2:00 PM 

 Middle Level Pizza Day      

beginning on Friday,          

September 20th.  Cost is $4 for 

a slice & milk—all  proceeds 

go to Middle Level Trips 
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